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lan Clarkson

From: Michael Green [greenhousei@jerseymail.co.uk]
Sent: 04 April 2006 12:28

To: lan Clarkson

Subject: RE: A scrutiny of the planning procedures .
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This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http:/intranet1/awarefinternet_email_issues.htm

Thanks lan.

I am particularly interested in item 1a) as | have been conducting my own enquiries since 2004 into the role of
the officers involved in the application for the construction of the structure at Mont Orgueil Castle known as
the tudor hall . | have directed my enquiries towards the Royal Commission of Wales whose former secretary
Mr Peter White worked closely with local planning officers and apparently on his sudden retirement last May
removed documentation from the offices of the Commission which in my opinion is public property under the
terms of the U.K. Freedom of Information Act.

Unfortunately | have met with resistance to my requests for copies of the said documentation at every turn
despite the fact that it exists and which may well shed light on the peculiar circumstances surrounding the
final decision of the local officers to recommend that permission should be approved by the Planning and
Environment Committee of the time. | have indicated that | will in the fullness of time approach the office of the
Secretary for Welsh affairs in order that | may be allowed the information | require.

Michae)




